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TAFT UPDATE - 3/22   

 

I hope you are all staying healthy and active.  Teachers have been sharing with me all the wonderful 
interactions they have been having with you! Thank you for the many emails I have received as well, 
they are greatly appreciated! 
 
I appreciate your support and patience as we continue to roll out our plans during this 
unprecedented situation. Please feel free to call or email, ​jbellville@uxbridge.k12.ma.us​. I will 
continue to provide you with information as I receive it. 
 
Stay healthy! 
Principal Bellville  
 
This week at Taft: 

- Taft closed for students through April 6th 
- Building closed to the public 
- Meal-to-go pick up Monday, Wednesday, and Friday 

 
 
District Website: 
Please visit the district website on ​www.uxbridgeschool.com​ and click on the UPS Remote Learning 
in the center page. This will bring you to an abundance of resources to do with your child. Many of 
these activities do NOT require technology.  Here are a few highlights from some of our staff or 
parents that you want to be sure to check out!’ 
One parent shared this is an amazing site that third grade posted but has activities for ALL levels: 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1dZYk76pzn28LaYWWtbZGTN3WwFvPXRIEuViR8Lpi
WhQ/preview 
Music:  Please see the Music Bingo page attached to this email!  Thank you Mrs. Rapoza! 
 
Beginning Bridges - Mom to Mom Rest Time Chats: (please see attached flyer) 
 
Meals-to-go: 
The Uxbridge Public Schools Food Service Department is committed to providing breakfast and 
lunch meals-to-go for students who qualify for Free and Reduced meals during this district wide 
school closure.  We recognize that these may be difficult times for families. 
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Pick up for all school meals will be  at our central location at ​TAFT EARLY LEARNING 
CENTER.​ ​Distribution will be set up outside the cafeteria doors on the sidewalk.  Families are 
asked to enter the drive-up/pick-up line and pull up to the curb with the cafeteria doors on your 
right side. We ask that everyone remain in their  vehicles while our staff distributes meals. 

Meals will be distributed the following days from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm 

Tuesday, March 17​th  Monday, March 23​rd 

Wednesday, March 18​th  Wednesday, March 25​th 

Friday, March 20​th  Friday, March 27​th 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

The Uxbridge  Public Schools insures equal employment  and educational opportunities  for its employees and students and does not 
discriminate on the basis of race, color, creed, national origin, sex, gender identity, disability, or sexual orientation in compliance  with  
Title VI, Title IX,  section 504/ADA and G.L. c 151b and 157c​. 

 
 


